
 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2024\085 Residents Christmas Social Dinner Tuesday 10 December 
2024.docx 

 
 
Circular: 085 
 

14 November 2024 
 

 

RESIDENTS CHRISTMAS SOCIAL DINNER 10 DECEMBER 2024. 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
As I am sure you have seen the menu is out for our Resident’s annual Christmas Social Dinner. 
You might have noticed that it is not on our traditional Wednesday evening, but rather on Tuesday 
evening the 10th of December 2024.  The reason for this is that Amira Willighagen our entertainer 
for the evening was only available on this date.   
 
We would like to carry on with our tradition of giving to the less fortunate by collecting “Buckets of 
love” instead of children’s toys this year.   These bucket hampers can be purchases at most 
grocery stores and will supply much needed basic stapples as well as the added benefit of having 
a bucket to carry water in.   Should you not be able to get a bucket hamper, you are welcome to 
put your donation in an envelope and hand in at reception.  We will then use these funds to 
purchase buckets from Makro. 
 
As with most functions we ask that you please pre pay at the Bistro and then take your receipt to 
reception to book your seat with Tshwanelo.  Please book your place with Tshwanelo only during 
the week and not after hours or over weekends with the Duty Managers.  This way Tshwanelo 
can ensure that all bookings have pre-paid and she captures table seatings correctly without 
anybody else having access to make changes to this. 
 
Please keep in mind we will have round tables that seat ten people per table only.  
 
We look forward to another great Christmas Social with all residents. 
 

 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 


